Oak Bridge 2017 Association Dues









1. EVERGREEN HARVAR... 896 KB

Download Save to OneDrive - Personal

Dear Residents,

Please see attached a letter regarding January 2017 changes.

Within 2 Business days you will be receiving an invoice reflecting your January 2017 fees.

If you are on our ACH program you do not need to do anything your new fee will be deducted out of your bank account as usual.

If you have any further questions please contact Susanne Stratton at sstratton@harvardmanagement.com.

Thank you and have a wonderful New Year!